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23 May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 10 Trip to the Royal Society Summer Science Exhibition – Friday 4 July 2025 
 
The Science Department is organising a trip to the Royal Society Summer Science Exhibition on Friday 4 July 
for a small number of Year 10 students.  The exhibition showcases the latest innovations from research across 
the UK and will include interactive exhibits, hands-on activities and talks from leading scientists. More 
information about this event can be found here: 
 
Royal Society Summer Science Exhibition 
 
We will travel into London by train from Orpington Station and then walk to the exhibition at Carlton House 
Terrace. Students need to wear full school uniform and should bring a packed lunch, which we will enjoy 
after the event in St James’ Park before returning to Newstead for the end of the school day. There are no 
costs involved in this trip. Travel is covered by Transport for London. 
 
This opportunity has been advertised to your daughter in her Science lessons. If she would like to apply to go 
on this trip, please complete the trip consent form below: 
 
Permission for the Y10 trip to the Royal Society Summer Science Exhibition 
 
The deadline for applications is Thursday 29 May. Places are limited and will be allocated at random from 
those who sign up by the deadline. 
 
For the purpose of trip safety, emergency contact and medical information for students will be taken from 
the school database Please check and update school with any changes via the Arbor app or by email to 
Office@newsteadwood.co.uk.   
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
dbutcher@newsteadwood.co.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 

D Butcher 
 
Mr D Butcher 
Head of Chemistry  

https://royalsociety.org/science-events-and-lectures/summer-science-exhibition/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ycxpM00Rj0eC8FGzllA6SYPh35C17stPr6jmNB3PX4VUMEo0Nk1UME1KRDVQWFgyRUNRNDdaUEJVWS4u
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